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                Impact Information 
                Date: 08/27/2013 
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                Item Number: 
                Brief Summary: Neighborhood Council Valley Village is opposed to murals on 
residential properties.  We have a long history of dealing with this matter within our community 
and our Board has taken a position against murals on Residential properties. Ideally this motion 
should be further evaluated, however if the motion as written must move forward we would insist 
on the opt-out provision. 
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Neighborhood Council Valley Village  

Executive Committee Meeting 

 

August 26, 2013 

 

 

Attendance:  Tony Braswell, President, Ginny Hatfield, Vice President, Paul Hatfield, Treasurer, 

Dorothy Apple, Secretary  (by telephone) 

 

The Executive Committee was asked to consider the Mural Ordinance as proposed for the 

August 28 meeting of the Los Angeles City Council.  

 

NCVV has taken a position against murals on residential buildings, and has a long history of 

experience dealing with this matter in our community.  NCVV’s full Board approved a position in 

FY2013 opposing murals on residential structures. 

 

The following statement was approved by the Executive Committee by a vote of 4-0-0:   

 

 Neighborhood Council Valley Village is opposed to murals on residential properties.  We 

 have a long history of dealing with this matter within our community and our Board has 

 taken a position against murals on Residential properties. Ideally this motion should be 

 further evaluated, however if the motion as written must move forward we would insist on 

 the opt-out provision.   

 

This will be communicated by the President in a community impact statement to be filed in 

advance of the August 28 meeting of the Los Angeles City Council.  

 


